
I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with pod.

To catch a fish you need 
a hook, line, and…

pod rod

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bud.

When it rains outside I 
can play in the…

bud mud

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with rug.

If I feel sad, I need a…
rug hug
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with jug.

Mom drinks coffee from 
a…

jug mug

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with dug.

A small boat that pulls is 
called a…

dug tug

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bun.

The weather is warm, I 
like the… bun sun
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with sun.

When you play the game 
‘Chase’, you need to…

sun run

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with nut.

Scissors are sharp, we 
use them to…

nut cut

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with grub.

I take a bath in the…
grub tub
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with cup.

A baby dog is called a…
cup pup

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with drum.

For a treat I like to 
chew…

drum gum

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with jet.

When my cat gets sick I 
take him to the…

jet vet
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with crib.

When he drinks his 
bottle, a baby wears a…

crib bib

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with big.

It lives on a farm, it’s
a…

big pig

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bin.

When I play a game, I 
love to…

bin win
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with slip.

I fasten my jacket with 
a…

slip zip

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with sit.

We keep band aids in our 
first aid…

sit kit

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with kid.

To keep things in a jar 
we close the…

kid lid
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fix.

When baking cookies we 
stir the…

fix mix

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with box.

A sly woodland creature 
is called a…

box fox

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with mop.

I can jump on one leg, I 
like to…

mop hop
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with top.

A drink in a can is called 
Coke or…

top pop

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with rob.

If I’m really upset I cry 
or…

rob sob

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with cot.

For dinner we cook stew 
in a large…

cot pot
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with Dad.

When my best toy got 
broken I felt…

Dad sad

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with yam.

A beaver works to build 
a…

yam dam

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with ham.

A Daddy sheep is called 
a…

ham ram
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fan.

Some foods, like beans, 
come in a…

fan can

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with pan.

Mommy is a lady, Daddy 
is a…

pan man

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with cap.

If I feel sleepy, I take 
a…

cap nap
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with tap.

Maple syrup is made 
from…

tap sap

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with gap.

To look for treasure you 
need a…

gap map

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bar.

We go for a drive in 
the…

bar car
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with jar.

When you play outside, 
don’t go too…

jar far

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bat.

It says “me-ow”, it’s 
a…

bat cat

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with rat.

Wear it on your head, 
it’s a…

rat hat
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fed.

I go to sleep in my…
fed bed

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with leg.

When my dog wants a 
treat, he starts to…

leg beg

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with pen.

Another name for a 
chicken is a…

pen hen
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with Dad.

If someone makes fun 
of me I get…

Dad mad

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with dip.

Part of your mouth, it’s 
your…

dip lip

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with dot.

Don’t get burned, the 
fire is…

dot hot
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with log.

It is green and hops, it’s 
a…

log frog

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with pin.

To swim through the 
water the fish has a…

pin fin

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with pan.

You’re feeling hot so cool 
down with a…

pan fan
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with men.

It comes after nine, 
count to…

men ten

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with net.

After I go swimming, 
I’m very…

net wet

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with snake.

Blow out the candles on 
your birthday…

snake cake
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with tube.

The shape of the dice is 
called a…

tube cube

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with log.

I like to work out or go 
for a…

log jog

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with hog.

A pet that barks is 
called a…

hog dog
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with mat.

Hit the baseball with a…
mat bat

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with wig.

To make a big hole you 
need to…

wig dig

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bee.
1

It has leaves and a 
trunk, it’s a…

bee tree
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with lay.

Feed the animals with 
some…

lay hay

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with ray.

When you buy groceries 
you have to…

ray pay

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with tape.

Superheroes wear a…
tape cape
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with tail.

Bang it with a hammer, 
it’s a…

tail nail

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with mail.

Boats on the water use 
wind to…

mail sail

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with honey.

We go to work to earn 
some money…

honey money
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bunny.

We go to the beach 
when the weather is…

bunny sunny

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with tie.

For Thanksgiving dinner 
we eat turkey and…

tie pie

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with lie.

Don’t go up there, it’s 
way too…

lie high
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fried.

After my bath I need to 
get…

fried dried

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fight.

When it’s dark, turn on 
the…

fight light

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with knight.

I’ve grown so big my 
clothes are…

knight tight
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fry.

When I feel sad, 
sometimes I…

fry cry

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with fly.

After I wash it, my hair 
needs to…

fly dry

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with spy.

I’m hiding my face 
because I’m…

spy shy
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with goat.

Put my new rubber duck 
in the bath to…

goat float

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with toe.

Dig the weeds with a 
garden…

toe hoe

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with bow.

I’ve planted some 
flowers, I hope they…

bow grow
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with blow.

It’s so cold today I think 
it might…

blow snow

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with flew.

Early in the morning, the 
grass is wet with…

flew dew

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with blue.

I’m on a treasure hunt, 
searching for a…

blue clue
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I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with new.

Cut the paper and stick 
it on with…

new glue

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with duel.

To make the car go we 
need gas or…

duel fuel

I’m thinking of a word 
that rhymes with flute.

Puppies and kittens are 
really…

flute cute
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